


·       Considering Condition B72(p) is adjusted to read “include a program to review and refine the final
landform and final void outcomes to meet the relevant Rehabilitation Objectives in Table 6, in consultation
with the Resources Regulator and the Council every three years”.

The Commission seeks Singleton Council’s comment on the draft rehabilitation conditions (refer to pages 25 and
26 of the attached). Council’s comment on these draft conditions is requested to be returned to the Commission
by COB 2 October 2019 or as soon as practicable. 

I wish to reaffirm that this assessment is still underway and any determination is yet to be made.

Kind regards,
Xanthe
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